
From: Max Dubiel  
Sent: 25 February 2022 10:01 
To: Planning 
Subject: Objection 2022/0419/T 
 
Dear Camden Council Planning 
 
I would like to express my objection to above-named planning application. The 
trees at 8 Doughty Street are a valuable part of this neighbourhood and make 
Bloomsbury is an attractive area to live and work in. 
 
As a resident of 6 Great Ormond Street I love meandering down Doughty St 
and marvelling at the beautiful greenery, I care about air quality and green 
spaces which is why I live here. 
 
I am also a business owner of a rates-paying business on 84b Lambs Conduit 
Street (Redemption Roasters) and in the name of my 9 colleagues working in 
this neighbourhood I’d like to stress that we object the cutting down of these 
trees. I understand local neighbours are also objecting the application and 
have hired an expert consultant to design ways to keep the trees. I very much 
hope together with the consultant a solution can be found which does not cut 
down the trees. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any more questions. 
 
Best wishes 
Max Dubiel 
 
 


